
 

 

“The Lord of hosts hath sworn, saying, 
Surely as I have thought, so it shall 
come to pass; and as I have purposed, 
so it shall stand.”       
Isaiah 14:24 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,              

What a comfort to know during 
times of change and uncertainty that 
our “God’s purposes shall stand”. We are coming to the end of a 3rd 
COVID wave here in Bolivia. Along with this new wave came a new set of 
restrictions and curfews. Throughout May and June, the city enforced one 
day lockdowns for several Sundays. Thankfully, due to a recent decline in 
cases, the Sunday quarantine has been lifted and services have now gone 
back to normal. We had hoped to host several neighborhood outreaches, 
including a Mother’s Day lunch in May, but because of the COVID 
restrictions we have had to postpone these outreaches for now.  

In spite of new health measures, we were able to start a Saturday 
kids club and there have been children from the neighborhood faithfully 
attending. Each week, we have a Bible lesson, songs, crafts, games, and 
end with a snack. We are so thankful to have the opportunity to share the 
gospel with these precious children each and every week. 

We mentioned in our last letter that Ryland’s visa had been 
rejected, and unfortunately, there is no news yet as to when we will have 
this issue resolved. Please continue to pray that God will intervene and 
allow his visa to be approved. We currently have an immigration lawyer 
working to resolve the problem and are hoping to find a solution in the 
next few weeks.    
 
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 
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